
 
 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
City of Leon Valley Cleaning and Televising Sewer Mains 
 
Update: September 9, 2024 —  

 

Cleanview Resources crews are currently working in the Grass Valley Neighborhood.  We 

expect the work to take approximately two weeks.  The City of Leon Valley urges residents 

and motorists to exercise caution and patience.   

 

During the period when crews are actively working in the neighborhood, please be vigilant 

while driving around equipment and be aware that manholes may be temporarily opened. 

Cleanview Resources staff will be diligently monitoring these areas to ensure safety and 

efficiency.  In addition, as a precautionary measure during the duration of the project in your 

neighborhood, residents are encouraged to close toilet lids and sink, and tub drains.  This 

simple step can help prevent any potential issues during the cleaning and televising process.  

  

The City of Leon Valley extends its sincere appreciation to residents for their cooperation 

and patience throughout the duration of this essential project. By investing in the maintenance 

and enhancement of our sewer infrastructure, we are collectively contributing to the long-

term sustainability and resilience of our community for generations to come. 

 

Thank you in advance for your patience, as this important project helps us maintain our sewer 

infrastructure for many years to come.  
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